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Dear Mr Robinson, 
 
Thank you for your email of 2 March to the central government website seeking an 
update on the Government response to the “Connecting Town Halls” consultation 
paper. I am responding to your email because I work in the team here at the Ministry 
of Housing, Communities and Local Government that led on these proposals.  
 
I can confirm the Government is still considering the responses received, and should 
it take forward the proposals outlined in the consultation paper, we will need to 
identify a suitable legislative opportunity.   
 
I will have added your contact details to our mailing list, and will let you know of any 
further publicly available updates on this as and when they become available.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Stuart Young 
Local Government Stewardship 
Ministry for Housing, Communities and Local Government 
North East Quadrant 
Fry Building. 2 Marsham Street 
London. SW1P 4DF 
 


